
   
January 25, 2022 

          
From:           
Texas Scorecard         

          
To:           
Office of the Governor     
Public Information Request     
General Counsel Division     
P.O. Box 12428     
Austin, TX 78711     
     
          

This letter (“Document Request”) shall serve as a public information request under the Texas Public 
Information Act.          

          
REQUESTED DOCUMENTS:          
From 3/1/21 to 10/1/21: 

• Communications between OOG and the Texas Indigent Defense Commission regarding Operation 
Lone Star.  

         
By this letter, I hereby request that this information be promptly produced. Wherever possible please provide 
it in digital format, whether that be email or thumb drive.           

          
I appreciate your prompt attention to this matter. Please feel free to contact me with any questions.          

          
Sincerely,          

Robert Montoya  rmontoya@texasscorecard.com          
214-432-3076 ext 710          
          


